
Hello to our wonderful WGO partners!
 
We would like to make you aware of new policies affecting federally restricted driver’s 
licenses from Connecticut and Delaware which are prohibited from driving in the state of 
Florida.  Individuals with driver’s licenses from these two states which include the 
restrictions outlined below will not be able to rent a car.  Driver’s licenses from these two 
states without the below restrictions will not be affected, and normal car rental 
procedures should be followed.
 
As it is the responsibility of the WGO to ensure that the proper driver’s license is being 
utilized for families who need to pick up a rental car, please make sure that wish families 
from Connecticut and Delaware confirm with you that they have the proper licenses before 
initiating travel.
 
If you have any questions about the restrictions below, please visit Visiting Florida 
Frequently Asked Questions - Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles 
(flhsmv.gov).

https://www.flhsmv.gov/driver-licenses-id-cards/visiting-florida-faqs/
 
Thank you for your ongoing partnership and support,
Shaun O’Brien

Give Kids The World Village is a nonprofit resort in 
Central Florida, where children with critical illnesses 
and their families are treated to magical, cost-free 
vacations.
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